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WJHS March 2025 Board Report

Sports

e The volleyball team is having an outstanding season. As of March 10, the 8th grade
team has lost just one game. They will be playing in the conference tournament on
March 13 and 14 and the regional tournament on March 18.

e The bowling team will compete in regionals on March 15 and state on March 22.

Staff Member of the Month

e Congrats to Hunter Beattie for being named the WJHS staff member of the month for
March. Hunter teaches 7th grade resource literature. Hunter is extremely patient, kind,
flexible and is the true definition of a team player. He has also been known to share his
guitar skills with his students. He is a great asset to WJHS!

Third Quarter Behavior Incentive- Trivia Night

e We had 36 teams participating in our annual Trivia Night on March 7. The theme was
music. Students came dressed as their favorite musician, musicals, and bands. A big
thank you to Kristie Hitpas for coordinating this event and Andy Mayer for serving as
MC. This is always one of the most popular and memorable nights for our students. All
proceeds (just over $1,000) went to support Elsa’s bucket list.

IAR

e Our students will be taking the IAR tests on April 1, 2, and 3. We will have attendance
and effort incentives in place to encourage students to put forth their best effort.

Dodgeball for AHA

e We will have a Dodgeball Tournament on the morning of our next half day (March 21) for
the American Heart Association.

Hat Day for Elsa

e On February 27, we had a hat day to support Elsa’s bucket list. WJHS raised over
$3,000 for this cause.



